
A	message	from	your	chair,	

Hello	Vincent	Massey	Public	School	family	and	friends!			

I	want	to	take	this	time	to	highlight	and	self-promote	an	ongoing	
fundraising	initiative	we	have	with	“Mabel’s	Labels”.	These	labels	can	be	
attached	to	clothing	water	bottles,	school	supplies	thus	preventing	these	
from	finding	their	way	to	the	lost	and	found.	Simply	select	‘Vincent	Massey	
Public	School	–	Bowmanville’	from	the	drop	down	menu	at	check	out	and	
our	parent	council	will	receive	a	portion	of	the	proceeds	that	we	will	use	
towards	the	funding	of	various	activities	within	the	school.		

PLEASE	NOTE.	Our	next	online	meeting	is	scheduled	for	Tuesday	March	8,	
2022	at	6:30	pm.	The	link	to	the	meeting	can	be	found	below.	If	you	are	
unable	to	attend,	but	have	a	matter	you	wish	for	us	to	discuss	or	address,	
please	do	not	hesitate	to	reach	out	to	me	via	email	or	any	member	of	your	
School	Council.		

Our	intention	as	your	council	is	to	help	foster	an	environment	where	
parents	and	guardians	know	their	views	matter.		

	
I	look	forward	to	meeting	with	you,	

Simon	Farquhar	
simonfarquhar@gmail.com	
	
Meeting	Information:	

Tuesday	March	8,	2022	
Virtual	meeting	to	commence	at	6:30	pm	
	
Google	Meets	link:	https://meet.google.com/nno-zyiv-yio	


